
March 31, 2020 

 

Good Morning 

 

Yesterday, Governor Hogan issued a new Stay At Home Order for all Marylanders, that went into effect 

at 8 pm last night.  

 

With this latest change, Annapolis Yacht Club has closed the boatyard, lockers, and restrooms at the 

Sailing Center. Members may still access their boats, but will not have access to the hoists to launch 

boats.  

 

Along with the above changes to AYCâ€™s One Design Sailing Center we are postponing Wednesday 

Night Racing which was scheduled to start on 4/22. Once we have a new date we will reach out to 

competitors. We encourage those in the process of filing for an ORC certificate to continue to do so.  

 

We look forward to welcoming members and guests back to the club as soon as we can. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Commodore Jonathan Bartlett 

commodore@annapolisyc.org 
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